
Bowling to Learn
“Chief” Ivan Blunka School’s gym was filled with

the sounds of strikes, laughs, and learning for the

second Migrant Family Night.  Every participant

found a partner, grabbed a math practice

scorecard, and began bowling.

To accommodate for the varying ages and ability

levels, scorecards were passed out that used

different math concepts to score.  Many students

practiced their subtraction skills while older

students were challenged with order of operations

using multiplication, addition and subtraction.  The

best part of the night was watching participants

cheer each other on and help each other to fill out

their scorecards.

Family Fun
Toddlers to high school seniors joined in the fun on

bowling night.  Parents, siblings and grandparents

joined in to create a special evening full of laughs

and learning.  Adapted equipment was used to help

the youngest of bowlers join in the fun.  A huge

thank you goes out to all the adults and oldest

siblings that helped make this night so fun!

Setting pins and cheesing for the camera!

Moments before the strike!



Math Practice
Younger groups practiced their subtraction skills by

counting how many pins were knocked down,

subtracting from 10, and seeing if their answer

matched the number of pins standing.

Big Brains and Big Smiles
Varying levels of math concepts were practiced

alongside the fun of knocking down pins.  From

order of operations to number sense, everyone had

fun learning and playing.

More Than Math
Students worked on their fine motor skills to reset

fallen pins.  All of the students were excited to help

each other.

Flotation Giveaway
Each Migratory family was given a flotation

device at the end of the event as a part of

the Migrant Water Safety Program.


